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Alabama 9-1-1 Board Announces Grant Cycle 5 Recipients 

 

Montgomery, AL— 11/23/2020 — During the November 19, 2020 meeting, the Alabama 9-1-1 Board 

approved awards to be granted to multiple applicants of Grant Cycle 5.  The awards will be for projects 

related to the continued pursuit of NG9-1-1 and other services within the state.  Listed below are the 

districts, project types, and award amount for Grant Cycle 5: 

Emergency Communication District Project Type Award Amount 

Colbert County 

NG9-1-1 CPE $ 35,600.00 

Consolidation Project $ 38,200.00 

Radio Equipment $ 17,500.00 

Lowndes County NG9-1-1 CPE $ 94,430.00 

Washington County CAD $ 125,000.00 

Monroe County NG9-1-1 CPE $ 138,645.00 

Randolph County Radio Equipment $ 55,090.00 

Wiregrass 9-1-1 Districts Regional Connectivity Project $ 88,500.00 
 Bullock County  $ 11,800.00 
 Butler County  $ 11,800.00 
 Coffee County  Facilities already in place 
 Covington County  $5,900.00 
 Crenshaw County  $ 5,900.00 
 Enterprise  Facilities already in place 
 Geneva County  Facilities already in place 
 Henry County  $ 23,600.00 
 Houston County  $ 11,800.00 
 Dale County  $ 11,800.00 
 Pike County  $ 5,900.00 

Butler County NG9-1-1 Recorder $ 24,967.00 

St Clair County Radio Equipment $ 124,190.00 

Gardendale Radio Equipment $ 41,270.00 

  $ 783,392.00 

 


